
In the spirit of Thanksgiving, join Jewish Volunteer Connection (JVC) in baking a casserole—or three!— 
to help feed thousands of children and adults in Baltimore who are experiencing food insecurity.  

Your participation will make a meaningful difference in the lives of these individuals and families in need.

Are You Up for the Challenge?
Register your casserole(s) with us:
jvcbaltimore.org/casserole

Drop off your homemade frozen casseroles on 
Tuesday, November 29 at one of these locations: 

•	 Sol Levinson’s (Columbia, in partnership with the Jewish  
	 Federation of Howard County): 7:30 - 9:00 a.m.

•	 Institute for Islamic, Christian and Jewish Studies  
	 (Towson): 8:00 - 9:00 a.m.

•	 Jewish Museum of Maryland (Downtown Baltimore):  
	 8:00 - 9:00 a.m.

•	 Krieger Schechter Day School: 7:30 - 9:30 a.m.

•	 Rosenbloom Owings Mills JCC: 8:00 - 10:00 a.m.

•	 Beth El Congregation: 12:00 - 1:30 p.m.

•	 Weinberg Park Heights JCC: 1:00 - 2:30 p.m.

Get Social! 

Use #JVCCasseroleChallenge on social media 
to challenge your friends to join us in baking 
casseroles. Tag and follow us at @JVCBaltimore on 
Facebook & Instagram for a chance to be featured.

Questions? 

Please contact us at info@jewishconnect.org.

Casserole Challenge

The Macks Center for Jewish Connections ignites and sustains lifelong Jewish journeys through Jewish Volunteer Connection, Family Engagement and Disability and Inclusion programming.


